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The website received just under 3,000 hits in July.  We have had over 
14,000 hits so far this year. 

I don’t usually post lessons on the dance Schedule pages, but St. Louis 
District sends me a schedule showing when lessons & workshops will be, 
so I post them.  The reason I usually don’t post lessons is that I usually 
know when they start, but I rarely know when they will end.  I also rarely 
know if there will be lessons on lesson days close to holidays.  If you will 
include that information in your lesson information or flyer, I will add your 
lessons to the schedule pages as well as the lesson page. 


